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Spring is an amazing time to encourage your
students to visit the library! We have so many
exciting programs occurring in all of our library
branches this Spring. From arts and crafts, to Lego
and Duplo, to activities for tweens, there is always
somethln%1 haPpenin where kids can come
together, have fun, and learn something new!

The Children’s Department is excited to announce a virtual
visit with Collen AF Venable! Join us for an interactive
presentation of “We Love Comics!” The author visit is best
suited to children in 3rd to 6th grade. Teachers are
encouraged to register as a class. For more information,
contact the Children’s Department at
children@cmclibrary.org or (609) 463-6350 x300.
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The Children’s Department is already getting
ready for this year's Summer Reading
Challenge! We would love to come to your
school to talk to your students about the
challenge and how to sign up. If you would like
to arrange a visit, please contact the Children’s
Department at children@cmclibrary.org or
(609) 463-6350 x300.




